
Dear Members of the Review Team, 

I am writing to you regarding the “Accountability and Transparency” Review 

Team, to express my strong willingness to be part of it. 

To that effect, I would like to address the skills required for the position. 

ICANN has been a part of my life during the past years, since the organization 

of the Latinamerican Regional At- Large organization in Sao Paulo, Brazil. 

Since then, I had the honor to represent my region in the Nominating 

Committee. To duly fulfill my duties, I have studied all areas of ICANN, their 

needs to do the best to choose “the” excellent candidate for the position 

required to be filled. Furthermore, this review team has an special interest for 

me, since the accountability and the transparency have to be specifically done 

for the best interest of Internet users, those that I have been representing 

since my Law Master Degree in the Philadelphia, United States of America. As 

you are very well aware, the Nominating Committee as well as the At-Large, 

are composed by a myriad of persons, with opposite interests, goals and 

objectives, therefore, only a person with an excellent team spirit, an 

outstanding skill to adapt and understand those positions and perspectives; a 

true willingness to learn form them, understanding that in some cases he/she 

will have to put aside his/her personal opinions will succeed, and I did. 

Regarding the other skills, I would say that my daily law practice makes me 

develop analytical skills, interpret different kind of evidence and value them 

from various perspectives, to finally draw the best possible conclusion for the 

benefit of my client. 

Finally, since I am a solo professional, I have the great chance to decide 

where and when devote my time, and if you consider that I qualify for this 

position, I would certainly commit to perform an outstanding work. 

Should you have any question or concern, please do not hesitate to contact 

me at my e-mail: matias@altamiragigena.com.ar, or my cellphone +54 9 351 

5720101. 

Sincerely yours, 

Matías Altamira 
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